CORRESPONDENCE

AUG 09, 2016

DOCUMENT NO. 06242-16
Sandra Soto

From: Sandra Soto on behalf of Records Clerk
Sent: Tuesday, August 09, 2016 8:36 AM

To: "Vickie'

Subject: RE:

Dear Mr. and Mrs. Beeman,

We will be placing your comments below in consumer correspondence in Docket No. 160021-El and forwarding your
comments to the Office of Consumer Assistance and Outreach.

Sincerely,

Sandra Soto

Commission Deputy Clerk |
Florida Public Service Commission
2540 Shumard Oak Boulevard
Tallahassee, FL 32399

(850) 413-6010

From: Vickie [mailto:jlavernbeeman@aol.com]
Sent: Monday, August 08, 2016 10:44 PM

To: Records Clerk

Subject: Re:

160021. E1
Vickie and Jerry Beeman

On August 8, 2016, at 10:38 PM, Vickie <jlavernbeeman@aol.com> wrote:

The rate increase FPL is asking for while making a profit of 1.6 billion is unbelievable and not necessarily for use of more
energy efficient ways to supply the citizens of Florida with better quality of living . We the citizens can not afford
another raise people living on fixed income have to choose between elect and food or something of other importance to
just live which is a horrific disaster for our wonderful count.

ry.

Gerald Beeman and Vickie Beeman from Daytona Beach Shores Florida .


FPSC Commission Clerk
CORRESPONDENCE
AUG 09, 2016
DOCUMENT NO. 06242-16




